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Britannia Community Primary School     

 25th March - Spring Term  

Important contacts: 

Headteacher  

head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

Bursar 

bursar@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

DSL-  (safeguarding issues) 

head@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

c.nuttall@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

s.connolly@britannia.lancs.sch.uk 

katie.isherwood@britannia.lancs.sc

h.uk 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

Reception   -   Ellie 

Year 1          -   Amelia 

Year 2          -   Esther 

Year 3          -   Mia  

Year 4          -   Xander 

Year 5          -   Riley G 

Year 6          -   Lillie 

PARENTS’ CONFERENCING 

Tips for a successful parents’ conferencing: 

1. The day before check you can access the system through your received email or login. 

2. Be ready and online 5-10 minutes prior to your appointment. 

3. Ensure that you are in a quiet location inside with no background noise so that you are able to hear.  

4. Make sure your internet connection is strong and that you have tested this prior to the meeting.  

5. Have any questions ready for the teachers. 

6. Make sure you click to join at your allocated time. 

Please note that the time will cut off at the end - this is the way the system works in order to keep to the allocated 

times. We do understand that some people are disappointed that the appointments are not face to face and many of 

you would like to be able to view your child/children’s books so we will be creating an opportunity for you to do this 

in each class in the summer term.  
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Clubs Next Week 

Monday – Mad Science 3.25-4.25pm 

Tuesday - Year 5 and 6 Lego club 

Wednesday – Young Voices Club, Football Club 

Thursday –  Lunchtime Choir 

Friday – Parent and Child Yoga sessions  

 

 

 

 

 

INTERIM REPORT CARD 

Your child will have brought home an interim report card this evening. Please do not panic if your child has received a 

C and is currently working below age related expectations. We must remember the disruption that the children have 

had over the past few years (including this year’s COVID disruption) and that it will take some children time to catch 

up on lost learning. The children and staff have all been working extremely hard in school and will continue to do so 

that every child is able to meet their full potential. 

 

BOOK MARK SALE FOR UKRAINE CHARITY 

Two of our Year 3 children have decided to raise some funds for charities by selling bookmarks that children will be 

able to use in school.  These bookmarks will be sold at a cost of 50p and the proceeds will go wards RSPCA and 

Ukraine.  The bookmarks will be available from next week in school. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to our Reception class who were who are our attendance winners again this week!  

     Reception - 98.3% 

     Year 1  - 97.7% 

     Year 2  - 95.7% 

     Year 3  - 97.4% 

     Year 4  - 94.4% 

     Year 5  - 95.2% 

     Year 6  - 93.3% 

 (LCC target attendance is 97%) 

 

Dates for The Diary 

28th March                                 -            Online Parents’ Conferencing 1.30 – 7.00 p.m. 

30th March   - Year 6 Brass Concert 7.00 – 8.00 p.m. 

1st April   -  Finish for Easter holidays 

1st April    -           Gold Book Assembly for February and March/Year 4 Museum Display 

19th April    -  Return to school 

19th & 20th April  - Life Education Van 

2nd May   - May Day – School Closed 

5th May   - Inset Day – School Closed 

6th May   - Zoolab Visit – Reception & Year 5 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


